
 
SPRINGFIELD FIBER ARTISTS  

LOCATION:  THE LIBRARY CENTER 

4653 S. CAMPBELL AVE.     SPRINGFIELD, MO 

January 15, 2025 - TIME: 6:30 P.M. IN THE AUDITORIUM 
 

Hello Fiber Artists, 

We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season these past two weeks. As you know, our 

2025 year will have some changes for our meetings.  We will not have planned fiber programs 

in the months of January, February, and August, however, we will still meet those months, but 

everyone gets to bring their favorite fiber art along to work on as we gather to visit and see what 

everyone is doing.  Also, a reminder, if the Springfield Schools are closed due to inclement 

weather, SFA will not meet. 
 

We want to thank everyone for their participation in our December 2024 gathering, which was 

filled with a fun fiber angel creation, door prizes, a gift exchange, and a final report on our 

generous holiday donation to the Sense of Pride organization.  As we look forward to the new 

year, we hope to experience an even greater appreciation for the different fiber arts that bind us 

together. 
 

     
 

Our president, Karen Adams, let the guild know she will be having her neck surgery on Jan 15, 

which is our January meeting date, and we will be receiving a call from her partner, Rayne, to 

update us on Karen following the surgery.  We will miss Karen and wish her a speedy recovery 

so she may be back with us later in the early spring.  Please remember her in your thoughts and 

prayers. 
 

Many Thanks, 

President: Karen Adams 417-840-0117   

Vice President: Dardi Smith 417-840-7558   

Secretary: Pat Walden 417-840-0747   

Treasurer: Barbara Vicente 610-212-7364   

 

SPRINGFIELD FIBER ARTIST  

NEWSLETTER JANUARY 18, 2023 

LOCATION:  THE LIBRARY CENTER 

4653 S. CAMPBELL AVE. SPRINGFIELD, MO 

TIME: 6:30 P.M.  ROOM: B 


